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EPA RESPONSE CONCLUDED 
From November 2019 - March 2020, EPA 
completed response actions at the site by properly 
disposing of hazardous substances and 
contaminated materials.  EPA prepared and 
shipped liquid, sludge and solid waste contained in 
over 650 drums and 50 large storage containers, 
and more than 54 tons of sludge, solid waste and 
other site debris to off-site disposal facilities.  In 
April 2020, following removal of all waste, EPA 
conducted a geophysical survey of the site 
property and determined that no underground 
storage tanks were present.  No additional site 
activities are planned.   

SITE HISTORY 
The Quad Avenue Chemical and Biofuels Site is an 
abandoned industrial facility located in the Pulaski 
Industrial Area of Baltimore, Maryland. From 1979-
2014, several businesses operated on-site, storing 
and using a variety chemicals to produce epoxy and 
biofuels products. The Site consists of two 
condemned warehouse buildings and a shared 
loading dock where more than one thousand drums 
and other containers of unknown contents were 
abandoned. In 2018, U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA) determined contamination at the Site 
posed an immediate threat to public health, welfare 
and the environment.  

 

Visit https://response.epa.gov/quadavenue for more information. 
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